9th February, 1949,

Dear Sirs,

. I duly received your memorandum of the 13th
ultimo respecting the Steamer "SEWALL'S POINT", and I

. have to inform you that in consequence of your remarks

- the Committee have given inmstructions for a reocord of

.. "To be broken up" to be assigned in the Register Book

&galnst this vessel's name. , '

.. . Ighall be glad if you will inform the Owners
 @ccordingly. o

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Committee.,




